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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

World Book Night is a national celebration of reading and books that takes place on 23 April every year. 

Books are given out across the United Kingdom with a focus on reaching those who do not regularly read. 

 

As part of this year’s event, Cedarbank School is giving away a FREE copy of the excellent “Orphan 

Monster Spy” by Matt Killeen. The book has been donated to us by the publisher and is for each pupil to 

keep. We hope they will enjoy reading it, discussing it and sharing it with friends. It is not part of the school 

curriculum; it is being given out purely for the pleasure of a good read. 

 

We hope everyone enjoys it! 

 

Best wishes, 

 

James Brown  

Social Subjects Teacher 
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